DRAFT
(Agency Letterhead) 
Date

Dear Parent/Caregiver 
There is a new HUSKY program being offered to people who use behavioral health services that is designed to help address both behavioral health and physical health care needs. The new program is called the Behavioral Health Home Initiative.  This is not a house, group home or housing program.  It is a program designed to help people receive a collection of services that will help improve their physical health. Your child has been identified as eligible for these services, which are offered through (insert Clinic Name) 

In addition to providing your child with individualized mental health services, the professionals involved in the Health Home initiative at (Clinic Name) can assist you with obtaining these additional  services for your child:
Health information
Health screenings
Locating a Pediatrician or Dentist
Assistance with finding transportation to doctors’ appointments
Education about diabetes, high blood pressure, asthma (if necessary)
Drug/alcohol assessment
Referrals to other important community services

These services are voluntary and are only available to eligible youth whose caregivers want them. You will not be charged for these services, and you will not have to terminate current outpatient services your child is receiving in order to benefit from the behavioral health home services.  Behavioral Health Home staff will work collaboratively with your child’s existing clinician to coordinate services.
Please feel free to discuss this opportunity with your clinician so you can decide if these services will be of help to you and your child.

Sincerely,
Agency Representative (CEO? Children’s Clinical Director? )

